
 

 

 

 
JULY KENDALL VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

 
The July board meeting for the Village of Kendall was brought to order July 9, 2018 at 6:00PM by 

President R Martin with board members W Bunk, A Keenan, D Larson, C Moten, M Prell and L 
Wyttenbach present. Also present were Public Works Director Gruen, Marshal Arenz, and 3 visitors. 

             *Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Bunk to accept the June meeting minutes. MC 
*Motion made by Moten and 2nd by Larson to accept June bills. MC  

 *Motion made by Larson and 2nd by Moten to accept June Treasurer’s Report. MC 
*Clerk/Treasurer’s report was given.   
*Public Works’ report was given. 
*Law Enforcement report was given.   
*Public Comments: Jami Calhoun came to discuss lot lines on Medbury St. 
*Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Moten approving operator license for Shania Wood at Fastrip.  MC 
*Motion made by Larson 2nd by Moten to approve picnic license to the Kendall Mustang ATV 

 Club for Music in Gazebo Park 7/18. MC   
             *Motion made by Keenan 2nd by Wyttenbach  approve a cigarette license for Fireball Lanes Bar & Grill. MC 

*Motion made by Wyttenbach 2nd by Keenan to give Ted Milne a $100 gift certificate who has been  doing  
 the mowing around the village sign on the west edge of town. MC 

 *Motion made by Moten 2nd by Keenan to adjourn MC               
 

 Respectfully, Lynne Hanson Clerk/Treasurer    


